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7th October 2022 
 
 

Good afternoon, Parents and Carers 
 

Class Assemblies and Refreshments: 
 

You should have received a Class Assembly calendar for this academic year 2022-23. This year, 
we would like to offer parents attending their child's class assembly the option of having a tea or 
coffee after the event from 9:30-10am. 
 

This is an opportunity to meet other parents in your child's class, and share how proud you are of 
your children for their learning so far! If class teachers are able to stay for a few minutes and talk 
with you, they will, but please be aware this does depend on cover capacity in their classrooms.  
 

Our lovely Year 6 cohort are first to perform this year (Sycamore next week on 12th, and Willow on 
19th October), so we look forward to seeing our Year 6 families then.  
 

Coming Up: 
 

Now we are able, we will be scheduling monthly sessions for Stay & Read - a really successful 
scheme where we open the school first thing in the morning and invite you to come in and read 
with your children, raising the profile and importance of reading for pleasure. Pre-Covid, these 
sessions were really well attended and the children were buzzing with excitement to share their 
books with you! 
 

We will also be starting up our Curiosity Cafes again, where you can get a taste of the 
expectations for your child's learning through seeing it in practice, learning alongside your child in 
the classroom environment, and taking a look at some of the resources and methods used in 
teaching specific concepts. Parents reported that this helped them in understanding how to 
support their child at home, and therefore make the best progress in their learning.  
 

Please watch this space for dates! 
 

Kind Regards, 
 

Emma Verney-Davies 

Deputy Head Teacher 

Wheatfields Primary School 

 
Wheatfields Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young 

people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

https://www.primarysportsstarscambridge.co.uk/

